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Zetron systems can now be purchased quickly and efficiently through NASPO ValuePoint. This provides 
agencies with a cost-effective way to obtain communication equipment.

Redmond, WA, U.S.A., August 5, 2015 – Zetron, a leading provider of mission-critical communications solutions 
worldwide, announced that its products and systems have been added to the NASPO ValuePoint contract, 
formerly known as Western States Contracting Alliance (WSCA). Under the Public Safety Communication 
Equipment Master Agreement # 06913, participating states can more easily purchase Zetron products and 
systems.

What is NASPO ValuePoint?
NASPO ValuePoint is a cooperative purchasing program which facilitates public procurement solicitations and 
agreements using a lead state model. They are a non-profit organization dedicated to providing State Chief 
Procurement Officers with the support and procurement resources they need. NASPO ValuePoint is the largest 
cooperative contract in the U.S., with $10.7 billion of equipment sold in 2014. 

For more information, click here.

“We are excited to be a part of the NASPO ValuePoint contract,” said Zetron CEO and President, Ellen O’Hara. 
“Our focus at Zetron is to provide agencies with cost effective ways to obtain communication systems, and this is 
one of many ways we are able to achieve this.”

About Zetron

Founded in 1980, Zetron manufactures and provides communications systems designed to equip the entire 
mission-critical control room. Zetron’s integrated solutions combine IP-based dispatch, NG9-1-1 call-taking, 
voice logging, IP fire station alerting, CAD, mapping, video surveillance and security solutions, and automatic 
vehicle location (AVL) systems. They are expandable, interoperable, and able to support remote and geo-diverse 
operations. Zetron backs its products with technical support and project-management services known for 
their expertise and responsiveness. Zetron has offices in the United States, the United Kingdom, Australia, and 
numerous field locations; and a worldwide network of resellers, system integrators and distributors. Zetron 
has installed thousands of systems and over 25,000 console positions worldwide. Zetron is a wholly owned 
subsidiary of JVC Kenwood Corporation. www.zetron.com

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Zetron’s Communication Systems Are Now Available through 
NASPO ValuePoint (formerly WSCA)

http://www.naspovaluepoint.org/#/contract-details/61/contractor/316

